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Dear EPCS Families, 
My name is Jennifer LoScalzo, and I would like to take the opportunity to introduce myself. I am your child's specialized instruction teacher, and I will be supporting them this year in tandem with their general education teacher. This is my third  year at Englewood on the Palisades Charter School (EPCS), and I find it quite an honor to be supporting your child’s learning needs this year.
At EPCS, we believe that every child is unique, not because of their limitations but because they have so much to offer. Taking this belief forward, I would like to provide you with some information about my teaching style. I am a firm believer in creating learning environments that are conducive to each child’s learning capabilities.
My background training is as a vision therapist and hospital coordinator,  and I am currently obtaining a master's degree in special education. I have a particular interest in teaching literacy, writing, and spelling to students. I believe that all students have a unique and specific learning style that promotes academic success. I pride myself on individualizing instruction for each student to match their optimal learning style. I also focus on teaching study and organization skills that will help them become successful lifelong learners. I have been quite successful in placing many students in regular learning streams.
Parents, I can’t wait to meet you at Back-To-School Night, which will be held on Thursday, September 19th. More details to follow! If you have any questions before the first day of school please call the office at 201-569-9765. 
Thank you for your support. Let's work together to make this school year a great one for your child!
Warm regards,
Jennifer LoScalzo
Specialized Instruction Teacher
Englewood on the Palisades Charter School
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Warmest Regards, 
The Second Grade Team
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